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                PUBLIC MEETING 

      TOWN OF HUDSON, NH 

          DECEMBER 11, 2019 

 
The Town of Hudson Planning Board will hold a regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, December 11, 

2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the “Buxton Community Development Conference Room” at Town Hall. The following 

items will be on the agenda: 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER BY CHAIRPERSON AT 7:00 P.M. 

II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

III. ROLL CALL 

IV. SEATING OF ALTERNATES 

V. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING(S) 

 

 6 November 2019 Meeting Minutes – Decisions 

 

VI. CORRESPONDENCE  

 

A. Request to Release Corridor Impact Fees for Traffic Camera Software License by Elvis 

Dhima, Town Engineer (Memo dated 11-12-19).  

 

VII. OTHER BUSINESS 

 

A.   Application Update 

B.   Master Plan Update 

C.   2020 Meeting Dates 

 

VIII. ADJOURNMENT 

 

All plans and applications are available for review in the Planning Office.  Comments may be submitted in 

writing until 10:00 a.m. on the Tuesday prior to the day of the meeting. The public is invited to attend. 

 

         

POSTED:  Town Hall, Library & Post Office – 11-22-19        ______________________  

                     Brian Groth, Town Planner    
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TO:  Abutters of 12 Adelaide Street, Hudson, NH 

 

FROM: Brian Groth, Town Planner 

 

DATE:  December 4, 2019    

 

RE: 12 Adelaide Street Planning Board Agenda Item 

 

In the November 22, 2019 edition of the Hudson-Litchfield News, a Notice of Public 

Hearing was published for a subdivision application for 12 Adelaide Street.  Due to 

complications with the application, abutter notifications were not mailed.  Therefore, this 

application will NOT be presented at the December 11, 2019 Planning Board meeting.  

Certified notifications will be sent to you in a timely manner to inform you when the 

Planning Board will review this application. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-886-6008. 
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